
Thank Jim and all of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight volunteers for a job well done.  Both my 
father and husband had a great time.  
  
It was very fitting that my dad take this flight during the week before Easter.  His favorite story to 
tell is that 66 years ago on Easter, they wheeled him out of the hospital to attend Easter services on 
the banks of the Mediteranean.  How fitting that now he can add to his story that he also got to visit 
Washington DC during that same time of year.  
  
Thanks again to all of you.  I will continue to support your efforts into the future and will never 
forget the impact that this trip has had on my family.  
  
Polly Schneider 
Daughter of Clifford Maluegge 


